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SPECIAL MEETING FOR REVIEW OF TOWN COMPLEX PLAN

OCTOBER 3, 2008

An informational meeting was held on Friday, October 3, 2008, 10 AM, Fayal Town Hall for the
purpose of reviewing town complex plans submitted by Katie Hildenbrand of Architectural Resources.

Attending the meeting were: Fayal Town Board Supervisors Steve Kniefel, Lee Branville, Jim Pernu,
Mike Erjavec and Tony Tammaro. Clerk Judy Sersha, Fayal Employees Diane Stewart and Albert
Jurenic and Fayal Fire Department member Dave Hartman were also in attendance.

Ms. Hildenbrand presented three options for expansion of the town complex, which were reviewed by
those in attendance.

Discussion took place by all in attendance on the options. The consensus of the group is the fire
department will have to be relocated off-site of the town complex due to space restraints. There are
also more grant funds available to build a new fire hall than a town hall.

Ms. Hildenbrand will take into consideration the comments from those in attendance and will be
submitting a more detailed plan in the future.

No motions were made at this meeting and no other business was conducted or discussed. The
meeting was posted at the usual posting places on September 29, 2008 and was open to the public.

The meeting disbursed at 11:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Judy M. Sersha

Clerk of Fayal
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